

December 31, 2019

Dear Friends.

The Overlook Foundation board of trustees thanks you for your generous **gift of \$500.00**. We are deeply grateful for your support and your willingness to invest your resources in Overlook Medical Center.

This past year, gifts and pledges to our semiannual appeals, campaigns, and special events from you and other caring individuals, corporations, foundations, and community organizations totaled more than \$9.7 million. It is this type of funding that makes a good hospital GREAT.

In fact, Overlook was recently ranked by Healthgrades in the top two percent of this country's 5,262 hospitals for clinical performance. And Overlook was the only New Jersey hospital to be named "One of America's 100 Great Community Hospitals" in Beckers Hospital Review.

As we like to say, Overlook is nationally recognized and locally loved . . . and only through the support of our donors can we continue to provide such a high level of care, using the latest technology, and delivered by compassionate professionals.

Feel free to call me anytime at 908.522.2170 with questions or comments.

With sincere appreciation.

Clelia Biamonti, Ph.D. Executive Director

Overlook Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Tax ID # 51-0194054

Touch lives. Change lives. Save lives.



RECEIPT

Gift Date: 12/6/2019 Amount: \$500.00

Pastoral Care

The Chatham United Methodist Church 460 Main Street Chatham, NJ 07928